
Grady Tiger Chorus Permission Slip 

You’re invited to be a member of the Spring 2018 Grady Tiger Chorus: grades 3, 4, and 5. 

Even if you were in the fall chorus, please fill out and return to Mr. Florio  

 Rehearsals are every Monday from 1:30 to 2:30 p.m., starting on Monday January 22nd, 2018.  

 Our concert date for the spring is Wednesday April 25th, 2018. 

Here are a few things that need attention. Parents please initial each item.  

_____ Uniforms consist of a Navy Grady shirt, and Khaki pants or skirt, and close-toed shoes.  
_____ Please discuss the Choral Essential Agreement (stated below) with your child before signing this  

permission slip.  

_____ On time pick up is required after every rehearsal and performance. If a student is picked up  
           late twice (more than 10 minutes,) they will be placed on probation.  A third late pick up will  
          result in the child being removed from the ensemble. 

 

Grady Tiger Chorus Essential Agreement 

 Attendance: you may only have 2 excused absences per concert.* 
o if a note is provided the absence may be excused 

 Only responsible movement 

 Only talk at appropriate times (not during a song)  

 Use your singing voice- appropriate voice at all times 

 Remember the Golden Rule  
(Treat others as you would like to be treated.) 

 FOCUS! (on the rehearsal) 

 Follow the chorus essential agreement. 

 HAVE FUN!  

 Take care of all personal belongings. 

 Be Awesome! 

 
Student Name _______________________________ Homeroom Teacher _________________________ 

 
___________________________________   (_____) ___________________________ 
Parent Signature      Parent Phone Number 
 

       Thank you, 

 

       Steven Florio  

Music Specialist 

Permission slips are due back 
by 

Monday, January 22nd, 2018. 

 


